Guildford Park Community Group Society

Board of Directors

Meeting Minutes
June 11, 2015
6:00 PM    Library                
Attendance: Attached
Introductions: Motion to adopt agenda moved S. Blessin/ second P. Wong. 
                                                             Agreed                          Carried
Motion to adopt minutes of the last meeting held April 21, 2015  moved  

 J Earle/ second S. Blessin.
            Agreed
                 Carried












Motion to adopt Treasurer’s report moved P. Wong/ second  R. Sisson  






Agreed                             Carried

Reports and Discussion: 
Again this year, dry grad was a great success.  We received thank you letters from the students. The grad committee worked hard and was very successful with their fundraising. The Cloverdale United Church donated $200.00 to our Special Needs Program which provided awards and transportation to the Graduation Ceremonies. 
After School Tutors- letters, forms and daily logs reviewed. Ms. Wong presented thank you cards received. Awards presentation date set for June 18th, 2015.
Garden: The garden is doing well. Students and families are using the garden.
The cooking program has expanded. 
After School Tutoring:

Tutoring funds for 2015-2016 from Coast Capital and the Chris Spencer Foundation will arrive in July or August. Tutors tuition cheques for the balance of 2014 -2015 year will be presented at our awards event on June 18, 2015. K. Dorey will send out invitations to the year-end tutoring ceremonies.
Gaming Application:  The gaming application will be reviewed at the October meeting. Funds for the following programs will be considered: athletics, tutoring, service awards, multiculturalism, beautification and the retreat. Information and budget amounts and balances will be reviewed at this meeting. The following projects were discussed: Terry Fox Run, athletic uniforms, cooking program.
Old Business:
Attendance at Society Meetings: We discussed creating notices via our webpage. It was decided to update this information in September. This idea will be reviewed in our fall meeting. It was agreed to ask E. Szuto to help us update our website.




New Business:
Again this year, Mrs. Earle made a request for funds to purchase t-shirts for the tutors. It was agreed to purchase the t-shirts from the tutoring fund to the amount of $300.00. This request was approved. 
It was confirmed that groups requesting gaming funds must have pre-authorization for any amount over $400. 

Next meeting will be held September or early October.
Moved to adjourn P. Wong/ second S. Blessin   8:15 PM.

